
 
DATE: October 6, 1999 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 91-8 by Interchange Partners Tax  parcel 077-031-

18. 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the revised plan for the above rezoning petition. The plan has been revised to add 
conference center and meeting rooms and indoor amusement center as allowable uses.   These use will not 
increase the total square footage from the presently approved plan.  All other ordinance requirement, 
specifically parking must still be met.  Since these changes do not alter the intent of the development and are 
minor, I am administratively approving this revised plan. Please use this revised plan when evaluating request 
for building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
 

 


